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Document Number: 747344 

 

 

Date:  January 6, 2025 

To: Mayor and Council 

Name and title: Walter Babicz, City Manager  

Subject:  2024 RCMP Year in Review 

Attachment(s):  
 

2024 RCMP Year in Review Power Point  

Recommendation(s): 

That Council RECEIVES FOR INFORMATION the report dated January 6th, 2025 from the City Manager 

titled “2024 RCMP Year in Review”.  

 

 
Purpose: 
 
This report is submitted to Council to receive a year in review presentation from the Officer in Charge 

of the Prince George RCMP detachment, Superintendent Darin Rappel, for the year 2024.  

 
Strategic Priorities: 
 
Public annual reporting supports good relations between the City of Prince George and our policing 

contract partner, the RCMP. The service the RCMP provides helps to establish a climate where the 

City’s strategic plan can be advanced.  

 

Summary and conclusion: 
 
This report provides a vehicle to receive a year in review presentation from the Officer in Charge of 

the Prince George RCMP detachment for the year 2024. 

 

Respectfully submitted: 
 
Walter Babicz, City Manager 

 
Meeting date: 2025/01/13 

 


